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Barney 
For showing and explaining a 

great understanding of 2D and 
3D shapes 

Issue 15 

Another busy week filled with lots of exciting experiences, learning and sport. We have had 
wonderful forest school sessions, played instruments in music, made our own boats, written 
instructions and so much more. I hope everyone is still feeling energised and managing to 

stay well despite the numerous germs doing their rounds! 

Looking ahead 
 

Next week we are lucky enough to have visitors 
from St Pauls Church to talk to us about Chris-

tianity.  

Computing 
This week we have been learning all about al-
gorithms and the importance of making sure 
that our algorithms are clear and accurate. 
We explored Bee-bots and noticed how we 

could control the Bee-bots differently when 
only using 3 simple commands.  

Cricket 
This week we started our cricket sessions with 
a specialist Cricket Coach, Ed. We had a great 
time learning and practising new cricket skills. 
For the first time this term, everybody came 
prepared for the PE lesson with their own kit!  

Ocean Meets Sky 
As we continue our journey in reading the 

story Ocean Meets Sky. This week we have 
made our own boats ready to sail off on an 
adventure. We have worked hard to write a 
set of instructions on how to make our toy 
boats. I hope you enjoyed the models that 

the children brought home with them. 

 
Over the next two weeks we will be using 
the cereal boxes in order to make our own 
book cover. Thank you to everyone who has 

bought in a box so far!  

New Class Book  
 

As a class we are reading ‘The 
Day I Fell into a Fairytale‘ by 
Ben Miller. This book fits per-
fectly with our current litera-
cy theme of fantasy and ad-

venture.  


